
The date: 7/25/2023 
The week number: 30 
The walk number: 1723 
The weather: 92F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chip O’Connor, Chris Moreno, 
 Judi Sato 
  
The birds (15) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.75 

19  Bushtit 0.75 

4 American  Crow 0.88 

2 Mourning Dove 0.88 

2 Cooper’s Hawk 0 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.75 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.75 

4 Dark-eyed Junco 0.75 

2 Red-masked Parakeet 0.50 

2 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.38 

1 Common Raven 0.50 

1 House Sparrow 0.88 

3 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

2 Bewick’s Wren 0.25 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:33.  
 
So, this was a tough walk. It was hot and the birds apparently didn’t like it. We did almost make 
the prediction of 15.7 species; we got 15. But we missed observing some pretty common birds: 
Lesser Goldfinch, House Finch, Northern Mockingbird, Black Phoebe, and California Towhee, to 
name a few. On the positive side, we did see 2 Cooper’s Hawks and 1 Red-tailed Hawk, both of 
which were zero-probability birds. Looking forward to cooler weather next week. 
 
Alan, 
7/30/2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


